Sun City Center Amateur Radio Club
Board Meeting August 28, 2019

Board of Directors

President, Richard Hillyer W2RWH Program Director, Joe Mustion KG4WLG
Vice President, Richard Wiczalkowski KDAWMR  Emergency Coordinator, Rick Sochon N10V
Treasurer, Ed Blecher KD2LAU Station Trustee, Bob Goldberg WA4M

Secretary, Judy Wozniak K4AWOZ
Richard Hillyer, President, called the meeting to order at 1 PM.

Treasurer Report: The President said the club has approximately 75 members and the Treasury
Balance is approximately $4,645.00.

General Business: A committee will be formed to continue gathering more information on
radios and repeaters.

The wire antenna project is still on hold.

Mr. Michael Friolet stated all club equipment was in good working order. A power failure did
briefly effect the repeater on Tuesday August 28, 2019.

Mr. Doug Gatchell reported that the Kings Point Emergency Preparation Committee will
complement the SCCARC in Community Communications. Doug also mentioned that the
committee meets every 4™ Saturday at the Kings Point Radio room. All are encouraged to
attend.

Mr. Bob Goldberg is planning to have a testing session at the end of September.

Bob also stated that the club’s Fall Picnic will be held on Saturday October 12, 2019.

Judy Wozniak presented the Board with a few shirt vendors and one vendor was chosen. When
the snowbirds return additional information to follow.

The following member was in attendance: Mr. Dennis Russell.
The following Board members were absent: Mr. Richard Wiczalkowski, Mr. Ed Blecher and Mr.
Joe Mustion.

Meeting closed at 1:40 PM



